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OUR NEW SCHOOLYARD 

 
 

 

Hi Everybody. We Nikola and Victoria are going to talk about our new schoolyard. 

There has been a lot of change during summer holidays.  

two separate schools , next to each other, have now ONE  large playground. We also 

got a very big device for older children. But there have also been many things for 

the little children. We like it and kids are great too! .  

 

But there are also many rules like:  

 Do not jump on the concrete benches that are in order to sit on it. 

 Or leave the little children alone. 

 Put the bikes in the stall. 

 And do not play the toddlers like bikes etc.  

 

At octobre 10th the playground is official opend by our mayor 

 

It's really great!  
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